
Sayyid Al-Hakeem to Italian Ambassador: Iraq’s stability, overture to
region’s stability, numerous testimonies

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met with the Italian Ambassador to

Baghdad, His Excellency Maurizio Greganti Wednesday, 1/2/2023, and discussed the regional and

international events update and the ways to strengthen the bilateral ties between Iraq and

Italy, especially after the Italian Prime Minister visited Iraq. His Eminence illustrated that

Iraq is open to everyone in what achieves its interest and preserves its sovereignty.

H.E. affirmed that Iraq is accumulating positives and is able to transform challenges into

opportunities. Iraq’s stability is an overture for the safety and stability of the region.

Moreover, H.E. indicated the near historical testimonies that confirm this truth.

H.E. heard from His Excellency about his country’s support for the Iraqi government and

affirmed the importance of investing the promising opportunities in the fields of construction

and service.


